
 

 

Pasture Recovery after Fires 
Cudgewa Workshop 

Agriculture Victoria invites producers to 
attend a Pasture Recovery after Fire 
Workshop. 
 
This workshop is being held in response to the 
significant grazing area lost on farms in the recent 
North East fires. 
Assessing the likelihood of pasture survival, the 
need for its specific management or pasture 
renovation are important recovery considerations.  
An understanding of ruminant nutrition and feed 
budgeting are also essential when a farm loses 
significant grazing areas to fire, due to an 
increased reliance on supplementary feeding.  

TOPICS TO BE COVERED 
• Pasture species survival after fire 

 
• Ruminant nutrition requirements and feed 

budgeting 
 

• Pasture species and variety options for 2020: 
- annual, short term and cereals 
- perennial species. 

 

PRESENTERS 
Agriculture Victoria extension staff and industry 
pasture specialists. 

LOCATION  

Cudgewa Football and Netball Clubrooms, 
Cudgewa Valley Road, Cudgewa 

DATE AND TIME 

Tuesday, 25 February 
9.45 am to 2.00 pm, morning tea and lunch 
provided. 

REGISTRATION 

Registration is essential for catering purposes. 
Please register by Saturday 22 February through 
Eventbrite: 
https://pasturerecoveryworkshopnortheast.eventbrite.com.au 
 
If you are unable to register online or would like 
more information, please contact Ian Gamble, 
Agriculture Victoria Rutherglen on (02) 6030 4528 
or ian.gamble@agriculture.vic.gov.au 
 
This activity is supported by North East CMA, 
through funding from the Australian Government’s 
National Landcare Program and Agriculture 
Victoria. 

 
Please note: Agriculture Victoria will cancel this workshop if 
a Code Red fire day is declared for this area. 

 

 

https://pasturerecoveryworkshopnortheast.eventbrite.com.au/

	TOPICS TO BE CoVERED
	Presenters
	Location
	Cudgewa Football and Netball Clubrooms, Cudgewa Valley Road, Cudgewa
	Date and time
	Tuesday, 25 February
	9.45 am to 2.00 pm, morning tea and lunch provided.
	Registration

